
 

Dancer of the Month is………  Ruby 

Astorga!!  Ruby is ALWAYS working 

so hard in class and is a great role 

model for all of the students.  She is 

always kind and friendly to 

everyone around her!  She is 

progressing in every genre she is 

taking this year because of this hard 

work and dedication to all that she 

does.  Keep it up Ruby, your hard 

work has been noticed!!! 
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November 20-24th–

Thanksgiving Break       

December 25th-Jan 5th          

Holiday Break                      

January 15th                         

Martin Luther King Day                         

June 6th- Dress Rehearsal      

June 8th - Recital 

Performances What’s New                            

-This month we will begin to measure 

the students for costumes.  If you are 

not participating in recital, please let 

us know right away so we can take 

you out of the recital logs. Also, if you 

plan on adding any classes do so this 

month so we can make sure your 

child gets a costume for all the classes 

they are participating in!!! 

- 

Costume Deposits/Classes 

These are due NO LATER 

than November 16th.  The 

costume deposit is $55 per 

class for each child. These 

charges will be on your 

accounts.  They DO NOT 

come out with autopay when 

your tuition does, let us know if 

you would like us to run your 

card for those charges. The 

remaining balance is then due 

in January when we get back 

from the break.  The total of 

the costumes usually runs 

between $75-$95 for each 

class.  In December I order the 

costumes and pay for them in 

full, so once you have given 

me a deposit, you are 

responsible for the remaining 

balance.  If you have any 

questions about this process, 

please see the front desk. 

Again, if your child is not 

participating in the recital, we 

need to know this month.  

Thank you!! 

 

4111 W. Innovative Dr.  

623-587-9063 

November 2023!! 

 

Please remember that tuition is 

due the first class of the month.  

After the 9th, late fees of $30 will 

be added to your account.  Thanks 

for understanding.   
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